
We are so pleased to be able to welcome you back to church! Please read our Guidelines for

Attending Church. We also encourage you to view the Reopening Video to learn what to expect

on Sunday mornings. You may click here to sign up to attend worship for this coming Sunday,

May 2, unless the sign-up is full. 

An e-blast will be sent every Wednesday with a sign-up link for the upcoming Sunday. Should the

sign-up become full, you may contact Beckie Perez in the office (office@portucc.org, (262)284-

2002) and she will add your name(s) for the following Sunday.                     

The Reopening Team will continue to meet and discuss ongoing and new developments as far as

meeting the ministry needs of our congregation and community to gather and to use the church

building. 
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https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=pa7zkp5jqL4
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